
  

  

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

Enmax Work along 37 Street S.W. 

 

 

Location: 37 Street S.W., north of 146 Avenue S.W. 

 

 

Impact:  

• Right lane closure along northbound 37 Street S.W. 

 
Reason: Horizontal drilling for Enmax line across 37 Street S.W.    
 

Approximate Start date: April 24, 2018 

Approximate Completion date: April 26, 2018 

Speed reduction: 50km/h from 60km/h 

 

Other information: Watch for construction vehicles entering roadway. Work to occur between 09:00 and 15:00, 

Tuesday to Thursday. 

 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through the area. 

Alberta Transportation would like to thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction.  

 

 

 

 

Enmax Contact Information 

Ph: 403-514-3990 

Email: powercustomerrelations@enmax.com 
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